
 

Proposed Substantial Amendment to the 2014-2018 
Consolidated Plan, including the 

2018 Annual Action Plan 
N.H. Scott Park Pool and Bath House Design Project 

  
DeKalb County is proposing to amend to the 2014-2018 Consolidated Plan, including the 

2018 Annual Action Plan for the N.H. Scott Park Pool and Bath House Design Project. The 

Community Development Department seeks to utilize $150,000 originally allocated to the 

N.H. Scott field renovation project to complete the architecture, engineering and design 

of the new N. H. Scott Pool and Bath House. 

The proposed renovated pool and bath house will provide a modern, state of the art 

swimming pool facility that is aesthetically pleasing and meet the needs of the 

community.  The current pool and bath house located at 2230 Tilson Road, Decatur, GA 

30032 will be replaced with the same footprint.  The construction of the project will be 

funded from DeKalb County Park SPLOTS funds. The project is projected to be completed 

by the summer of 2021. 

All citizens are invited to view the proposed substantial amendment to this program from 

October 31 – November 31, 2019 on the DeKalb County Community Development 

website, https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/public-notices 

DeKalb County Community Development Department 
750 Commerce Drive, Suite 401, Decatur, Georgia 30030 

(404) 371-2727 
Fax: (404) 371-2742 

Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Comment forms may be obtained and completed at the above listed location.  Comments 

may also be faxed or emailed to the Community Development Department. 

Email: bhcamp@dekalbcountyga.gov 
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